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Service Resumption of Chong Hing Bank Aberdeen Branch 
 

Chong Hing Bank announced that its Aberdeen Branch (including ATM) will resume normal service from 28 

September 2020 (Monday). The business hours are 9:00 am – 5:00 pm on Mondays to Fridays, and 9:00 am – 

1:00 pm on Saturdays. 

 

For further information, please visit the Bank’s website at www.chbank.com. 
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